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As you work with other committees in the House and Senate to advance legislation on surprise bills, we urge you 

to maintain these key priorities—remove consumers from the middle, preserve state authority, and include air 

ambulances as covered providers.  Consumers need relief from surprise bills as quickly as possible, so we support 

quick action by Congress and offer any assistance state regulators can provide to move it over the finish line.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
     
             
 

Raymond G. Farmer     David Altmaier 
NAIC President      NAIC President-Elect 

Director      Commissioner 

South Carolina Department of Insurance   Florida Office of Insurance Regulation 

 

 

 

 

 

Dean L. Cameron     Chlora Lindley-Myers 
NAIC Vice President     NAIC Secretary-Treasurer 

Director      


